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2 STIRLING STREET STAFF ACCOMMODATION - PROVISION OF CAR PARKING (AN51-2005) 
 
The Department has accommodation at Stirling Street for staff employed on landscape maintenance and 
contracts in and around the Hilltown and the City Centre areas.  Due to the number of staff now employed 
at this location with staff cars and Departmental vehicles, conflict with local residents and businesses has 
arisen with the vehicles using and parking in the area. 
 
It is, therefore, proposed to provide spaces for the parking of vehicles, and suitable access on the site of a 
former kickabout area between Stirling Street and Rosebank Street. 
 
Discussions have taken place with the Housing Department and local residents on the provision and design 
of the vehicle spaces and access.  The work is estimated to cost £31,667 and can be met from the 
provision of £100,000 allowed for Public Open Spaces under the Quality of Life funding in 2004/05. 
 
It is recommended that the work be carried out by Dundee Contract Services at an estimated cost of 
£31,667. 
 


